
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Antonia Hover 
Wednesday, September 22, 2021 9:52 AM 
'William Rosa' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/22/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10135-2021 

Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

CORRECTION 

Good Morning, Mr. Rosa. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you ! 

TomHoVtY 
C.0VvtVvtLssL0111, DeptA.ttJ c.LerR. r 

FLorLde1 'PtA.bLLc servLce C.0VvtVvtLssL0111, 

2540 SVltA.VvtC!rd OC!R °E>otA.LtvC!rcl 
TC!LLC!VlC!Ssee, FL 323jj 

Pl.10111,e: (g50) 4i3-b4b7 

From: Antonia Hover On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 20211:38 PM 
To: 'William Rosa ' <yamwilmat@gmail.com> 
Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Rosa . 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you ! 

Tom Hover 
C.0VvtVvtLssL0111, DeptA.ttJ c.LerR r 

FLorLcle1 'PtA.bLLc servLce C.0VvtVvtLssL0111, 

2540 SVltA.VvtC!rcl OC!R °E>otA.Levcird 

TC!LLC!viC!ssee, FL 323jj 

Pvio111,e: (g50) 4i3-b-4-b7 

From: yamwilmat=gma il.com@mg.gospringboard.io <yamwilmat=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 
William Rosa 
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 20218:40 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

1 



Dear Commissioner 

I strongly believe that FPL have the resources to cover their operational expenses. Thus, to 

seek an increment of the rate at this point, the Covid 19 pandemic, families displacement, 

unemployment, the probabilities of an increase in criminality once the unemployment 

benefits of millions of citizens run out, is simply outrageous. The PSC should not authorize 

the rate increment under any circumstances. (Please share your thoughts here.) 

Thank you, 

William Rosa 
1720 WHITTLING CT 
FORT MYERS FL, 33901-9666 
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